
 

 
 

Book Fair Monday, October 16th  – Wednesday, October 18th 2023 
 

The Scholastic Book Fair is a great fundraiser for our school library and helps get more books into student 
hands. Thank you for your support, it is greatly appreciated! 
This year there are 2 ways to purchase books at the fair: 
 
Option 1: In Person (Students) 

• October 16th – October 18th 

• The book fair will be available in person for students during school hours 

• Students will be able to purchase during their class blocks and immediately take the books home 

• All students will have the opportunity to browse the books in the library and they will have an 
opportunity to create a wish list  which they can bring home to show their families. Students will then 
be able to come back and purchase themselves or go online and order with their parents/guardians. 

 
 

Option 2: In Person (Families) 

• Monday, October 16th and Tuesday, October 17th, afterschool until 3:15 

• Wednesday, October 18th from 1:45pm – 3:00pm 

• Families are welcome to browse the book fair while you wait for Teacher Conferences to begin 
 

*Cash, Debit and Credit Cards are accepted for in person purchases 
 
 
If you have any questions, send Mrs. Sugiarto an email csugiarto@sd38.bc.ca 
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